
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rainbow Bookstore Cooperative - Marsha 
[mailto:marsha@rainbowbookstore.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2008 4:07 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: Stoughton Rd comments 
 
All- 
 
The Stoughton Rd plan is interesting and offers lots of 
important/useful recommendations, but I am concerned about that the 
Gateway section will follow suburban development principles if WisDOT 
decides to construct a interchange flyover at Hwy 51 and the Beltline. 
It is a state highway but I would advocate for a strong statement from 
UDC in support of connectivity and urbanism, especially at this key 
intersection. 
 
Sorry I couldn't join you. 
 
Best 
Marsha 
 
Marsha Rummel 
Rainbow Bookstore Coop 
426 W. Gilman St. 
Madison WI 53703 
608/257-6050 
608/268-0445 fax 
www.rainbowbookstore.org 
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